
Security of the setting 

 

Holy Trinity After School Club operates within the grounds of Holy Trinity Primary School. 

As such the premises are used by the staff and children of the school and visited by parents of 

these children. Both Staff from the After School and the school settings take the security of 

our children very seriously. The school site is surrounded by high security fencing which 

limits access to the site. Staff both within the setting and the school are aware of visitors to 

the site and will challenge any unknown visitors to establish their reason for being present. 

We operate a key fob system for all internal and external doors.  

 

The After School operates in a number of different areas all based on the Mill Street site, 

including the dining hall which is in a separate building. Children are always supervised by 

staff both inside and outside of the building. Office staff or the manager are available in the 

main office at the front of the building to receive any visitors to the site.  

 

Safety and security are of utmost importance to everyone in the After School and policies are 

designed with this in mind. Access is only permitted to known parents, children and visitors. 

All staff and visitors sign in and out of the building.  

 


